
JOHN SANBORN WESTHORE HOA DIRECTOR ELECTION STATEMENT MARCH 2023 

Dear Westshore Homeowners, 

I am John Sanborn, and I am excited to announce my candidacy to serve on the Westshore HOA board. 

As a long-time resident of our community, I understand the issues that matter most to our homeowners. 

These areas of opportunity include repair and maintenance of our lake feature and surrounding 

architecture and landscape, community pride and a good neighbor mindset, and your rights as a 

property owner and area resident.  I am confident I can positively contribute to the board and help 

guide our community toward a brighter future. 

Some of you may recall my leadership role in 

the efforts related to "Lot 2D," the proposed 

Westshore Park location. In 2018, I worked with 

fellow community members to advocate for our 

community's needs in a town hall attended by 

residents in the Westshore HOA, Four Seasons 

HOA, and former Councilperson Angelique 

Ashby. Our efforts paid off when the city 

proposed a plan to utilize that land and provide 

a new park for our community. 

My professional background in management and leadership has provided me with the skills necessary to 

be an effective board member.  I have served as the Director of Housing for Washington State 

University, an operations manager and corporate HR leader for a Fortune 1 company, and a US Navy 

Veteran. I now serve as the Chief Learning Officer for the State of California, representing statewide 

policy and providing programming that focuses on core and leadership competency development for 

nearly 250,000 state employees in 149+ state departments.  I have experience working collaboratively 

with diverse groups of people, managing budgets and resources, networking and influencing decision-

makers, and making tough decisions. I am committed to using these skills to serve our community. 

As a board member, my top priorities will be to ensure that our 

community remains safe and welcoming, maintain our property values 

through responsible management and planning, and promote 

transparency and accountability within the HOA.  I will work to 

represent all homeowners’ interests and make decisions that benefit 

our community.  This is your home; you are an essential part of our 

neighborhood, and your voice should be heard. 

I am honored to be considered for this position and would be humbled 

by your vote. Together, we can make our community an even better 

place to call home. 

Your Neighbor, 

John Sanborn 
Westshore Homeowner 

The Sanborn Family 

Proposed Westshore Park, 2023 


